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 February 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Harvest Baptist Church 
573 North Sarival 
Goodyear, AZ 85338 
 
Dear friends at Harvest Baptist, 
 
Greetings to you from Buenos Aires, Argentina! 
As we are moving quickly into the middle of our summer, we think of you in the middle of your winter. 
These last eleven months have been the most unusual for everyone no matter what season or place 
in the world we might be. 
 
It is hard to conceive that Christmas is already past and we are in a new year, but that is how fast 
time slips away.  We wanted to thank you for your thoughtfulness and love shown to us at Christmas 
time in the form of a special offering.  Thank you for praying for us and caring for us in this tangible 
way. 
 
We appreciate your faithfulness thru the years and ask you to continue to pray for us to continue to 
be faithful to our Lord till he comes or takes us home. 
 
Souls continue to be saved in spite of the difficulties brought about by this worldwide pandemic.  
God is still on his throne, something which is more evident with each passing day. 
 
Farewell dear brothers and sisters and may our Lord reward you richly for your investment in our 
lives, ministry and souls around the world. 
 
Serving Christ in. . . Argentina  
 
 
Al & Marty Mular 
 
 
 
Received: $200.00 Christmas gift 
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